
 

 

 
 

The Bahamas International Securities Exchange Limited (BISX) wishes to notify the public that due to the 
material items being voted on at the Annual General Meeting (AGM) of ICD Utilities, to be held 8 November 
2017, trading in ICD Utilities Limited (ICD) will be suspended at the issuer’s request to allow for the full 
and orderly release of the results of the AGM to the investing public. As a result, effective 10 a.m. 
Thursday 9 November 2017, ICD shares will not be available for trading over BISX until further notice.  
We expect trading to resume once all material information has been released to the public. 
 
 

 
 

COMPANY SYMBOL Action 

ICD Utilities Limited ICD Trading Suspended 

 
 
Dated: Tuesday 7 November 2017 

LISTING TYPE  BISX Trading Facility 


